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Phi Sigma Pi Names Adrienne Freeland, CAE, as New Executive Director 

LANCASTER, PA – Phi Sigma Pi National Honor Fraternity is pleased to announce the appointment of 
Adrienne Freeland (Alpha Zeta Chapter, ‘04), CAE, as its next Executive Director. A dedicated and 
experienced association leader, Freeland brings a deep understanding of Phi Sigma Pi’s mission and 
operations, having previously served as both the Executive Director of The Phi Sigma Pi Foundation and as 
the Associate Executive Director for the National Fraternity. 

Freeland is a seasoned professional in the fraternal and nonprofit sectors, with a career rooted in values-
driven leadership, strategic planning, and member engagement. In addition to her long-standing service 
within Phi Sigma Pi, she has held leadership roles in national organizations, including the Fraternity 
Communications Association and the Professional Fraternity Executives Association. She also holds the 
Certified Association Executive (CAE) credential, signifying her commitment to excellence and 
professionalism in association management. 

“I am honored to continue serving the Phi Sigma Pi community in this new capacity,” said Freeland. “This 
organization has played a meaningful role in my professional journey, and I am excited to lead a team that is 
deeply committed to advancing our ideals of scholarship, leadership, and fellowship.” 

Phi Sigma Pi National President Brian Christiansen shared the National Council’s confidence about the 
appointment: 

“Adrienne is the right leader at the right time for Phi Sigma Pi. Her deep institutional knowledge, proven 
leadership within the Fraternity and Foundation, and her national reputation in the fraternal and association 
communities make her uniquely qualified to lead us into the future. The National Council is united in our 
belief that Adrienne will drive bold progress, strengthen our Brotherhood, and ensure our values remain 
relevant and impactful for generations to come.” 

Freeland succeeds Suzanne Schaffer, CAE, and will begin her new role effective June 16, 2025. 

Phi Sigma Pi is a gender-inclusive national honor fraternity that fosters a lifelong commitment to the ideals 
of scholarship, leadership, and fellowship. 
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